SRI AUROBINDO PATHAMANDIR

‘Gram :

‘SRIMANDIR’ 15, COLLEGE SQUARE
CALCUTTA CALCUTTA

4,9,1942,

Nicholas RoeRich,REsdr.,
P.0.Naggar,
KULU.

Dear Sir,

Your sincere and touching message, though received late
owing to dislocation of communication, has been circula-
ted among all the members of this Institution, and permit
me to convey my most sincere thanks on behalf of all -
concerned. Please note that we have sent a copy of tnhis
message to Asram at Pondicherry and Sri Aurobindo nas seen
this.

As a token of our gratitude and a sincere feeling of inuner
contact with your goodself, please accept this humble -
publication of the Pathamandir published on this sacred
occasion of the 70th Birthday of the Master sent under
separate cover. We would appreciate it very much if you
would kindly let us know how you have liked this modest
publication.

The Governing Body of the Pathamandir feels indulged and
emboldened to reguest you to let us have a small sketch
of your immortal brush of the towering beacon of lignt
effulgent as you nave visualised Sri Aurobindo to be -
treasured in our Mandir as a source of constant inspira-
tion.

Permit me at the end to invite you to our Institution
whenever you would like to come and accept our grateful
thanks.

Yours very singcerely,
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(Knitisficnandra Dutt)
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Dear Sir:

On the 15th of August next the Seventy-first Birth
Anniversary of Sri Aurobindo will be celebrated in Cal-
cutta under the auspices of Sri Aurobindo Pathamandir -
at the above address at & P.M. I cordially invite you
to be present at this function, failing which - kindly
send us a fitting message on this occasion.

With best regards,
Yours faithfully,
fitolohkhandn  £h G
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